

National Institutes of Health Bethesda, Maryland 20892

June 22, 1993

Bruce Taylor 1302 Dogwood Tr. Conway, AR 72032

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Thank you for your correspondence of March 5, 1993 to President Clinton which was forwarded to our office. I am pleased to let you know that we had been alerted of Dean Kraft's work prior to your letter. In fact, I already visited with Mr. Kraft in the Pacific Palisades on April 25, 1993. I explained the various mechanisms by which the Office of Alternative Medicine could help investigate the effectiveness of his approach and, perhaps, its mechanism.

I have also proposed to develop a contract between Mr. Kraft and the Chief of the Bioelectromagnetic Laboratory of a leading university. We are waiting for an opportunity for this step to take place and for initial experiments to be conducted.

I hope you will find this information helpful. If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at (301) 402-4334.

Thank you again for your interest in this important aspect of our activities.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel Eskinazi, DDS, PhD

Deputy Director

Office for Alternative Medicine